
1

From: Chris D'Aguiar 
Sent: Wednesday, 8 June 2022 11:44 AM
To: Merger Authorisations
Subject: Bay Audio: MA1000021 - Telstra TPG Spectrum Transaction - Submission

Good Morning, 
 
Bay Audio would like to submit our view on this proposal. We be believe this will bring significant benefit for our 
current services with greater quality, range coverage and faster access to 5G technology than what we have today. 
We are currently expanding into regional areas of Australia and this agreement will facilitate much improved 
telecommunications options than what we have available at this present time which ultimately benefits the 
customers we provide hearing services in our store locations. 
 
 
If you need any further information or would like to discuss this submission further please do not hesitate to contact 
myself. 
 
 
Regards, 
Chris D’Aguiar 
Operations Support Manager 
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